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 Junior Olympics – Will be held at Cerro Coso Community College track on Saturday, April 15, 2023. Please fill out 

the permission slip in today’s Monday envelope if you would like your child to practice and attend.  

 

Age groups and allowable number of events are as follows: Bantam (born in 2013 or 2014) Maximum 

of 3 events, including a relay; Youth (born in 2009 or 2010) Maximum of 4 events, including a relay; 

and Intermediate (born in 2007 or 2008) Maximum of 4 events, including a relay. This is in accordance 

with USA Track and Field regulations.  

 

 Scrip News – The end of the scrip year is fast approaching! You have until March 31st to earn rebates to meet or 

exceed your $400 requirement. 

 

 Thank you 2nd grade Parents for the amazing Teacher/Staff Luncheon!  

  

 School Stations of the Cross during Lent will be Mondays at 9:00 AM – 9:45 AM in the church. 

 

 CJSF – CJSF students are asking for donations for our local animal shelter.  Please consider donating, dog/cat wet 

and dry food (canned food should be pate, and no Ol'Roy, please), blankets, towels, wash rags, dish soap and Clorox 

bleach.  K-5 students, please deliver donations to room 2, middle school students to room 7.  CJSF students will be 

delivering items to the shelter on April 6. Thank you, CJSF Officers. 

 

    Please join us each Friday in Lent (except Good Friday) for our wonderful Fish Fry dinners! It is very important that 

every school family make the effort to work at least one Fish Fry. This is a great opportunity to earn parent 

participation hours. The sign-up sheets are in the school office. We need help with set-up, serving, and clean-up. 

You do not need to have Safe Environment clearance to work at the Fish Frys. If you cannot work the dates hosted by 

your child’s class, you may still sign up for another date and you can donate baked goods for the bake sales on any 

one of the dates. We also encourage you to join us for dinner that evening. The delicious dinner is worth the wait – 

especially if you’re having fun visiting with the folks around you. Don’t forget to save paper grocery bags for our 

fish fry dinners. Bags can be brought to the school office during school hours. Here are the dates and class 

assignments for the Fish Frys: 

    **Please donate one dozen baked goods for the bake sale** 
                     

 March 31 -                            K & 4th    (Flex) 

 

      Fish Fry prices are: 

      3-piece dinner = $12.00 (includes cole slaw and fries) 

      2-piece dinner = $10.00 (includes cole slaw and fries) 

      Sodas for $1.00 

 

 Seder Meal – We are looking for Coordinators to help with the Seder Meal. If you’re interested, please contact the 

school office.  This is a yearly tradition that students eagerly look forward to, and it’s a great way to earn parent hours! 

If we don’t have volunteers, we’ll have to cancel this event. 

 

 Immunizations needed for the 2023-2024 school year for 7th graders – All sixth graders going into the 7th grade 

must have the TDAP booster shot and a second Varicella. Bring the shot records to the school office by August 8.  

All students have complete records of immunizations prior to entering school. Children will not be admitted to a   

classroom unless their immunizations are up-to-date.  

As of July 1, 2019, California Health Laws require that students entering the 7th grade must have two doses 

of Varicella and a Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Tdap) booster, given after age 7, prior to entering the 7th grade. 

This school immunization law affects all students in public and private schools.  
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 In order to receive tuition assistance, you must first use the FACTS Tuition Mgt. & Financial Aid Service.  Go to 

https://online.factsmgt.com/aid for filing online; the cost is $24.00 and families have until April 15th to apply.  
After you have submitted your application to FACTS we will call you to schedule an appointment with the principal to 

further discuss your tuition assistance needs. No appointments will be scheduled unless the FACT application has been 

completed.  

 

 The Pink Thursday Hot lunch slip is in the Monday envelope. The slip AND money are due by Tuesday @ 11:00 

AM. We will only accept late hot lunch slips if the student was absent on the previous day. 

       *Thursday- Hot lunch is Quesadillas – Hosted by 6th grade. 

 

 April is the “Month of the Military Child” and every Wednesday students are invited to wear a purple shirt (with 

their uniform bottoms) to honor our military.  

 

 Registration 2023-2024 – Login into family portal link https://stas-ca.client.renweb.com/pwr/  Apply/Enroll. A Late 

fee of $50.00 will be applied if not registered by April 14, 2023. Registration Fee: If you would like to make 

payments arrangements, please email Mrs. Sherrick with your payment plan. All registration payments must be paid 

by August 1, 2023. If your family isn’t returning to Saint Ann, please let the office know so we don’t overwhelm you 

with emails. 

 

 You have the opportunity to place an advertisement or personal message on our new “Official Personalized Student 

Folders” Please see attachment with Monday Newsletter.  

 

 7th Grade parents – We are looking for full participation with promotion set up and clean up. This is a 7th grade 

parent tradition that we have been doing for many years. Please keep in mind that next year will be your turn to enjoy 

the festivities and embrace your child’s special day!  

 

 SAGE- We are looking for 4 – 5 families to help stuff envelopes for our SAGE Fundraiser.  This is an annual event 

where we send out letters to our parishioners asking for support.  If you're interested, please call the school office. 

 

 4th & 5th Basketball game Schedule for the week (All games played at Cerro Coso) 

 Basketball Entry – fee for fans- $3 for kids  /$5 for an adult  /$10 for entire family 

                                                                         Girls/Boys Game Schedule: 

 

       Date – 4/3/23                                                     Date –  4/5/23                                                                                                                                                    

       Time–Girls @ 4:00/ Boys@4:00                                                                         Time – Boys @ 4:00/ Girls @ 4:50  

       Opponent – Girls–Pierce/Boys– Immanuel Opponent – Boys-Pierce/ Girls-Gateway                                                                                                           

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Mon         Mar.27                       Stations of the Cross 

Thu.         Mar 30             Hot Lunch Quesadillas-Hosted by 6th grade 

Fri.           Mar.31                       Fish Fry 4:30pm – 7:00pm  

Fri.           Mar.31                       Teacher In – Service; No School  

Wed.        Apr.05                        Month of Military Child (Wear purple shirt) 

Fri.           Apr. 7                         Good Friday; No School 

Sat.           Apr.15                        Junior Olympics Track Meet (held at Cerro Coso Community College) 

Fri.           Apr.7-16                     Easter Recess; No School 

 

For any parent concerns or changes you would like to see at our school please email the Advisory Board at 

advisoryboard@parishofsaintann.org    
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